June 15, 2023

Supporting Current NECC Boundaries

Whereas, the choice to keep NECC boundaries intact as they currently exist was voted on with approval by the NECC membership at our May 18th meeting;

Whereas, the Boundary Review Criteria highlights the importance of stable boundaries, retaining the existing district unless the criteria show a reason to change;

Whereas, the NECC is an active council that includes business items on its agenda for all areas within its district;

Whereas, the Muldoon area neighborhoods share a focus on Muldoon Road and Creekside Town Center, and the western neighborhoods share Boniface Parkway and a focus on Cheney Lake Park, Nunaka Valley Park, and Russian Jack Springs Park via a grade-separated trail across Boniface;

Whereas, the current NECC boundaries are easily identifiable by E Northern Lights Blvd to the South, Boniface Pkwy to the West, and the Glenn Hwy to the North;

Be it now resolved that the NECC hereby supports maintaining the existing NECC boundaries in the Anchorage Federation of Community Councils redistricting process.

Resolution Vote:	For 12	Against: 2	Abstain: O
------------------	--------	------------	------------

Ronald P. Meehan, President, NECC